Dear Lian-Sheng Ma, Science Editor, Company Editor-in-Chief, Editorial Office and Jia-Ping Yan, Science

Editor Office

I would like to inform you that we resubmit the enclosed manuscript entitled ” Neoadjuvant
radiotherapy dose escalation for LARC in the new era of radiotherapy; a review of literature ” with

the minor revisions as suggested by reviewer, for publication in World Journal of Clinical Cases.

We would like to thank the reviewer which considered our study and recommended it for publication in
World Journal of Clinical Cases.
Below you can find all the suggestions and point-by-point response to the reviewer .

Also, the minor change are made in main text, as suggested the reviewer.
In detail:
- CTCAE version scale used for the review was specified
- Author Contributions was added as suggested specifying the role of each author in the review steps
- PubMed numbers and DOI citation was added to each references
- Article Highlights are added as suggested

- Finally, the title was shorted according to journal guidelines

Thank you very much for the revision and the minor suggestions.

If you have any questions, please contact me without hesitation.

Sincerely yours,

Durim Delishaj , MD, email: d.delishaj@asst-lecco.it

Department of Radiotherapy, Alessandro Manzoni Hospital, Via dell'Eremo, 9/11, Lecco, Italy.

Tel +39 0341253540 fax: +39 0341489720
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